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FINAL REMINDER  
“World Heritage and its importance to Bath” 
 

 

• This Thursday 17th October at 7.30pm  

•  The Museum of Bath Architecture, Lady Huntingdon’s Chapel, Vineyards, The Paragon. 

• Our chairman Barry Gilbertson, has kindly agreed to wear his other hat as Chairman of 'City of Bath UNESCO World 
Heritage Site' and tell us about World Heritage and its importance to Bath.  In this talk, Barry will discuss the origin 
of World Heritage, how Bath’s Inscription on the world list in 1987 makes it one of only two cities in Europe with a 
citywide World Heritage Site (WHS) designation.  He will explain the six aspects of Outstanding Universal Value 
attributed to the City of Bath in the UNESCO Inscription, and why the Inscription is so valuable to Bath’s future and 
to our local economy. 

• Afterwards you can join fellow members and friends for a glass, or a soft drink, or two of prosecco. 

• Cost: £10 per person for members and guests. 

• Please send your name/contact details and payment (cheques payable to CARA, or cash) to Rosemarie Tunstall, 
10, The Circus, Bath, BA1 2EW.  

• Please note that Barry’s role is both voluntary and independent of the Council.  Barry will not accept a fee for this 
talk, but CARA will be donating £50 to the Bath World Heritage Enhancement Fund. 

 

Please book as we need to know for catering.  Alternatively, if you have no time to book, pay at the door. 

                                                               Looking forward to seeing you all! 
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Local issues 
 

 

• Consultation on Milsom Street.  B&NES Council is conducting surveys to help determine the overall success of 
the ‘Love Milsom Street’ event that took place on the 21st and 22nd of September. 

This survey is one of the ways in which the Council is assessing: 

o The process leading up to the event 

o The event day itself 

o What stakeholders, businesses and the public would like to see in the future on Milsom Street and for 
other Love Our High Streets project 

 
For further details, please visit: https://www.bathnes.gov.uk/consultations/milsom-street-feedback 
 
The survey closes on October 20th 2019. 
 

 

Lost and Found 
 

• Ring found.  A ring has been found in Gay Street.  If you know of anyone in The Circus area who has lost a ring, 
please contact Anita Elmer on 01225 328300. 

 

Forward Notice  

 

Carols on the Circus this Christmas will be held on the evening of Friday 20th December 
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